From: tneeley @1811amlservices.com <tneeley@ 181 1amlservices.com>
Subject: CARB

To: sausalito.diane @ yahoo.com

Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2010, 3:20 PM

Diane,

My employer will not authorize my participation in the CARB.

When my temporary employment with the Special Inspector General concludes,
I will reapply with the City Council for consideration. Please inform the

other CARB members.

Thank you and I look forward to working with you in the future. Terry



